
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
 
 
 
DATE: May 3, 2023 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Maddison Zafra, City Manager’s Office 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST BY COUNCILMEMBER JOYCE AND MAYOR SANCHEZ TO 

DIRECT STAFF TO BRING BACK AN ORDINANCE TO PROTECT 
OUR BEACHES. THE ORDINANCE WILL EXPAND THE STATE’S 
SINGLE-USE PLASTIC BAG BAN AND ADD A BAN ON 
POLYSTYRENE FOAM SALES IN THE CITY OF OCEANSIDE. THE 
PLAN SHOULD INCLUDE A PATHWAY FOR BUSINESSES WHO 
NEED MORE TIME TO COMPLY AND CITY PROVIDED LOGISTICAL 
SUPPORTS DURING THE TRANSITION.  

 

 
Backup materials for this item, if any, will be distributed at a later date. 
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